ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL NOTICE <u>Portrait Photo Taking</u>

E/IC/SC/25/<u>12</u> 1st September 2025

Yours sincerely,

Dear Parents,

A photo-taking service, Kitman Photo Services, will take students' portrait photos at school on 12/9/2025 (Friday). Each set of photos (a total of 12 copies) costs HK\$17. All students should have portrait photographs ready for the new school year. If you agree to use the service for your child, please sign the reply slip and ask your child to bring along the appropriate fee (HK\$17) on or before 12/9/2025. Students must wear proper school uniforms (not P.E. uniforms) on the photo-taking day. Thank you for your kind attention.

*** Note: students wearing P.E. uniforms on photo-taking day will not be able to have their photo taken.

	學校生	Ko Tak Yin Headmistress
	Reply Slip <u>Portrait Photo Taking</u>	E/IC/SC/25/ <u>12</u>
Dear Headmistress,		
I * agree / disagree to	my child having portrait photos taker	1.
	Parent's Signature:	
	Parent's Name:	
	Student's Name:	Class:
	Date:	

^{*} Please delete as appropriate.